
It’s time to renew your investment in continuing professional development. As an INMMA member, we hope 
you have taken advantage of the many benefits you receive from being a member: 

• Networking with your peers
• Local Salary Survey to keep you up-to-date with local salaries
• Access to the INMMA website
• Leadership opportunities within the community and INMMA
• Educational meetings that assist us with the daily challenges we face

We are looking for members who would like to get more involved with INMMA. This could include 
helping at meetings or social functions, calling other members, or other tasks you may be interested in. If 
you’d like to be more involved, please indicate your interest:

Renew your membership and your commitment to medical practice management today. 
We can’t do all this without you! 

Respectfully, 

Ashley Barrett, CMPE  Mike Cummins 
INMMA President 2022 Membership Chair  

ashley.barrett@multicare.org mike@valleyobgyn.com 

2022 INMMA DUES-$70 annually 

Name:  Title: ____________________________________ 
Practice Name: 
Phone:    Fax:  E-Mail:
Practice Address:  
Practice billing/schedule software: 
EMR software:  
Number of Doctors in group: Number of APPs in group: 
Number of PTs in group:  Number of PTAs in group:  

Information is shared only with other INMMA Members 

Please make check out to:  INMMA 
And send to: 
Kris Linden 

c/o  OB/GYN Associates of Spokane 
601 W 5th Ave, Suite 301, Spokane, WA 99204 

Dues received after 1-31-2022 are $85.00 (renewing members only) 
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